
2nd International Fair and Diversity Celebration 

Hosted by WE CAN aka The Shrewsbury Farmer Market 
Shrewsbury Special Education Parent Advisory Council (SEPAC) 

April 6, 2019  

4pm-7pm 

Sherwood Middle School  

Dear                   

We’d like to invite you to be a part of a unique event that brings our town an opportunity to experience the 

vast cultures from around the world right in our backyard and learn about some of the different communities 

that make Shrewsbury so great!  

Last year, we hosted the first annual International Fair and Diversity Celebration. We set out with a vision of 

holding an event that celebrated the diverse communities surrounding us through art, craft, music, and 

literature.  

We could not have imagined how truly special this occasion would have become. Seeing children perform 

traditional Irish step dancing, hearing the distinct sound of the sitar players, and sharing in a patriotic sing-a- 

long to celebrate the great country that brings us all together.  

There were also informational tables that provided the opportunity to learn, engage, and share in various 

communities like our Korean cultural table that displayed traditional costumes, games, and information. Or 

the Shrewsbury Commission on Disabilities sharing how to get involved and learn more about their support.   

With the help of the WE CAN organization (501(c ) (3)), the umbrella of the Shrewsbury Farmer Market,  
Shrewsbury Special Education Parent Advisory Council (SEPAC), and members of the community like you, we 
are thrilled to be hosting the 2nd annual on April 6th at Sherwood Middle School from 4 to 7pm.  
We ask for your help by participating as a sponsor which will allow us to make this event free to the public.  

With a sponsorship, you also receive additional advertising through our sponsorship recognition program.  

Our sponsorship levels are Diamond ($500/+), Gold ($250), Silver ($100), Bronze ($50), and Copper ($25). 

Additional details are on the attached page.  

Please join us in celebrating our town and the many people that make it such a great place to be! 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

 



2nd International Fair and Diversity Celebration 

Hosted by WE CAN aka The Shrewsbury Farmer Market and 
Shrewsbury Special Education Parent Advisory Council (SEPAC) 

 

April 6, 2019  

4pm-7pm 

Sherwood Middle School  

WE CAN is an 501c3 registered non profit with the IRS. Our number is 81-0725966 

 

Name: ________________________________________________ 

Company/Group: _______________________________________ 

Address: ______________________________________________ 

Email: _________________________________________________ 

Phone: ________________________________________________ 

 Diamond Sponsor $500:  listed on event Facebook page, logo on event sign board, logo in 
event program, and verbal announcement of appreciation throughout event 

 Gold Sponsor $250: listed on event Facebook page, logo on event sign board, logo in Event 
program 

 Silver Sponsor $100:  listed on event Facebook page, listed as a Silver sponsor on event sign 
board, and listed in event program 

 Bronze Sponsor $50: Listed as a Bronze sponsor on event sign board and in event program 

 Copper Sponsor $25: Listed in event program as a Copper sponsor 

 Other: ____________ 

 

Please make checks payable to WE CAN and mail to: 

WE CAN   

38 Stoney Hill Rd. 

Shrewsbury, MA 01545 

If you have questions please contact Melisa Hollenback @ 508-284-7314 or 

melisahollenback@hotmail.com 


